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June 28, 2019

Steve Truitt, County Administrator
Carroll County Governmental Complex
Hillsville, VA 24343

Dear Steve,

Please carry over $131,731 from 31060-8011 FY 2019 Capitol
Improvement line-item to FY2020.

This is money the Sheriff’s Office has set aside from Highway Safety
funding to improve radio infrastructure for the Sheriff’s Office and
Emergency Services.

Proposals are being studied to determine the best avenue to update the
infrastructure. This has been a complicated and time consuming process.
The goal has been not to rush but to take the time necessary ensure the
most cost efficient and effective system is chosen

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

;}% Ghlre~

““John Gardner, Sheriff



